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Dear Members of the Inquiry, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission to the inquiry planning and delivery of 
school infrastructure in New South Wales. 
 
I am a parent living in Marsden Park and my child(ren) is currently attending Marsden Park 
Public School. 
 
We aa parents are very concerned because my eldest will be completing year 6 end of 2022. We 
have no suitable local high school. The promised New Park High school has not commenced 
and we cannot afford private high schools that are nearby. 
 
Thanks 


